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ARE YOU AFFECTED? 

 

  



 

 

What’s changing? 

The way that VAT is charged on construction services which are supplied on or after 1st October 
2019 is changing and this is going to have a widespread impact on the construction sector. 

Lost revenue due to missing trader fraud (construction businesses charging VAT to customers and 
then disappearing before paying it over to HMRC) is the reason behind this significant change. 

These rules will apply to all construction services, even if construction is not the main business 
activity. 

 

 

How will the new rules work? 

Under the new rules, businesses that supply 
construction services will not charge VAT to their 
customer if that customer is: 

a. VAT registered; and 
b. Will use the services to make an onward 
supply of construction services – ie. They are not the 
end user. 

 

Instead, the recipient of the service must apply reverse 
charge accounting, ie. self-account for the VAT. This 
will mean that the customer will be liable for the VAT 
on purchases, rather than the supplier and will be 
required to report this VAT to HMRC through their VAT 
returns. 

 

 

 

Need further guidance? 

If you feel you could be affected by this change, or would like to discuss the new requirements 
further, please contact us – info@orleighfox.co.uk 

www.orleighfox.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

Disclaimer: The information contained in this article is intended to be a guide and is not intended to be exhaustive. No action should be taken on the basis of information 
contained herein without obtaining the necessary advice. No responsibility can be accepted for loss or damages occasioned to any person acting or refraining from acting as a 
result of the material contained herein. 


